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South Hunsley Sixth Form Open Evening
Thursday 19 October 2023 at 5.30pm - 7.30pm

YOUR FUTURE YOUR FUTURE 
STARTS HERESTARTS HERE

We are incredibly proud of the achievements of our 
Sixth Form students and the excellent progress that 
our students make. This demonstrates the quality 
of provision and support that we offer to students 

who join our Sixth Form.

We hope the open evening will help you see that 
we are a hard-working Sixth Form with a strong 

academic culture and we will do everything we can 
to make sure every student achieves to the best of 

their ability and fulfils their career aspirations.

We want every student to have a happy and 
successful Sixth Form experience and we hope 
that attending our open evening will provide an 

insight into all that South Hunsley Sixth Form       
has to offer.


